
How do I access SEND support for my child at Clapton 

Girls’ Academy? 
 

If your child has had an EHCP or has been identified as SEND support at primary school there will be 

a transition programme to ensure that their needs are met as soon as they join us in year 7. If your 

child is joining us in year 7, they will be assessed during their first half term at Clapton Girls' 

Academy. We will review information from your child’s primary school alongside teacher 

assessments and observations to ensure: 

 The most appropriate support 

 The most appropriate groupings 

 Participation in appropriate small group support 

Before joining the academy, students will be visited at their primary school by a member of the year 

7 team. They will also be invited to an admission meeting at the academy, where any information 

about the student can be shared. 

Our team will also visit any students with EHCPs or more complex needs to ensure that we have 

everything planned for a smooth and positive transition. 

Information regarding SEND status is automatically shared when students join us from their 

respective primary schools. The Assistant Headteacher/SENDCO may want to do some additional 

testing to ensure we are meeting your child’s needs and involve the relevant outside professional 

agencies when necessary. 

  


